Matthew J. Furey Mark Secaur, Ed.D
Principal Superintendent of schools
(631) 382-2670

August 23, 2024
Hello Tackan Family,

Please take the time to read through this memo for important guidelines regarding operations and
procedures at Tackan Elementary School. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call our
Main Office at 631-382-2675. Questions regarding transportation can best be answered by calling our
Transportation Department at 631-382-4100. For questions pertaining to your child’s health or
attendance, please contact our Health Office at 631-382-2680.

Respectfully,
Mr. Furey

Attendance
All children are expected to attend school regularly as long as they are in good health. If a child is
absent from school it is required by law that the school be notified in writing as to the reason for the
child’s absence. If your child will be absent from school, please be sure to ¢
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Tackan Elementary Website. This Form can be sent in with your child on the first day of school or
submitted to our main office prior to the first day of school.

Early Dismissal Procedures
Please be sure to complete a Student Dismissal Request Form and send it to school in your child’s
take home folder. Please come to the front doors A
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Helpful Numbers: Towne Bus: 631-862-2019; Suffolk Transportation: 631-737-0695 (Vans)

Custody
If there are any issues of custody that pertain to your child please ensure that you provide the school
with all pertinent legal documentation necessary to enable us to abide by the court’s ruling.

Lateness
Students who enter school after 9:30 a.m. will be marked tardy. If a child is late to school, he/she must
be escorted by a parent into the building where the parent will be asked to sign the child in. Please
make every effort for your child to be in school on time each day to avoid classroom disruptions.

Lunch

There is a new payment center this year as well. The previous School Cafe Family Hub did not
provide the service the district deserved and we have changed over to Titan’s Ling Connect.
Please do not try to use School Cafe’s Family Hub and create a new account on Ling Connect.
ALL ACCOUNT BALANCES FROM LAST YEAR HAVE TRANSFERRED OVER TO THE NEW
PAYMENT SYSTEM,

Personal Belongings
The school will not be held liable for the personal belongings of any student. All electronic devices (cell
phones, watches, iPods, laptops, MP3 players, tablet computers, etc ) and toys are prohibited. If a
student is found to be in possession of an unauthorized electronic device or toy, the school reserves
the right to confiscate such items.

Please be sure to such as backpacks, supply boxes, water bottles, lunch boxes,
etc., with our child’s first and last name so that if an item is misplaced, it can be returned to its rightful
owner.
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